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Comments: I do not support the proposed prohitbition of fixed climbing gear (anchors &amp; bolts) in wilderness

areas. This meausre is an unnecessary action that would disproportionately and negatively impact climbers. The

climbing community is hugely encouraging and supportive of sustainability. In my experience climbers hold each

other accountable in cleaning and minimizing impact.

Moreover, fixed gear is importabt for the accessibility and safety of climbing.


